
From: Eric Olson
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 12:12 PM
To: Andy Terhaar <aterhaar@cityofpensacola.com>; Brian Spencer <bspencer@cityofpensacola.com>;
Gerald Wingate <gwingate@cityofpensacola.com>; Jewel Cannada-Wynn <jcannada-
wynn@cityofpensacola.com>; Larry B. Johnson <ljohnson@cityofpensacola.com>; P.C. Wu
<pcwu@cityofpensacola.com>; Sherri Myers <smyers@cityofpensacola.com>
Cc: Don Kraher <DKraher@cityofpensacola.com>; Ericka Burnett <EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com>;
Robyn Tice <RTice@cityofpensacola.com>
Subject: Council Agenda Item 17-0061: ORDINANCE AMENDING SECTION 10-4-16 OF THE CITY CODE -
GAS - INSTALLATION OF SERVICES

Council President Spencer and Members of City Council,

The gas piping program with Pensacola Energy has been suspended until a full business process review
has been completed. It is anticipated that this will be done within the next 120 days. Therefore, it is
requested that no action be taken on the subject item (#13 on the agenda) until the review is
completed.

Respectfully,

Eric Olson
City Administrator
City of Pensacola
(850) 435-1696

For Non-Emergency Citizen Requests, Dial 311 or visit Pensacola311.com

Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or
received by City of Pensacola officials and employees will be made available to the public and
media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public

records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request,
do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, contact our office by phone or in writing.


